
                                      
       

 

                                                            
 

          
 

 

 

 

The public is hereby advised that the office of the 

               Regulated Industries Commission 

              located at 

                 #37 Wrightson Road  

            Port of Spain 

               will be closed on 

 

 

 

 

 
We apologise for any inconvenience. 

 

Please note that customers can still feel free to call 

our toll-free customer service hotline at 800-4RIC, 

 e-mail us at complaints@ric.org.tt or contact us via 

Facebook, Regulated Industries Commission or 

Twitter @RIC_TT to lodge complaints. 
                                          

                           
 

Closure of Office 

Tuesday 31st December, 2019 

                         at 12:00pm 

mailto:complaints@ric.org.tt
https://www.facebook.com/Regulated-Industries-Commission

